
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 

From: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD 
Tuesday, July 22, 2014 3:45 PM 
Michael Feldewert 
Ezeanyim, Richard, EMNRD; McMillan, Michael, EMNRD; Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
RE: Case No. 15152 (EOG Thor 1H well) 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Michael: 

This is the fourth continuance for this case. I have discussed your client's request with Richard. Based oh your 
information of EOG being close to an agreement, OCD will continue the case to August 21 s t . However, please advise your 
client that no additional continuances can be granted for this case. Call or e-mail with any questions. Thanks. PRG 

Phillip R. Goetze, P.G. 
Engineering and Geological Services Bureau, Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive, Santa Fe, NM 87505 
O: 505.476.3466 F: 505.476.3462 
phillip. Eoetzef5)state.nm.us - 1 

From: Michael Feldewert rmailto:MFeldewert@hojlandhart.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2014 1:42 PM 
To: Ezeanyim, Richard, EMNRD; Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD; McMillan, Michael, EMNRD 
Subject: Case No. 15152 (EOG Thor 1H well) 

Gentlemen: I have been informed by EOG that it is close to an agreement with the remaining interest owners to be 
pooled. Accordingly, please continue this matter to the August 21st docket. No other party has entered an appearance 
in this matter. -

Michael H. Feldewert 
Santa Fe Office 
505-988-4421 
505-983-6043 (fax) 
mfeldeweiii&hollandhart. com • 

HOLLANDS HART *J8| 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message is confidential and may be privileged. If you believe that this email has been sent to you in 
error, please reply to the sender that you received the message in error; then please delete this e-mail. Thank you. . 
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